
 
 CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF MEETING  
 
The Civil Service Commission will hold a meeting at 8:30 a.m., June 15, 2017 at the South Dakota 
State Capitol. 
 
The location of the meeting and the link to listen to the proceedings online will be posted as soon as 
possible. 
 
Questions about the meeting may be directed to Heather Perry at heather.perry@state.sd.us or 
605.773.3148. 
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